
GOP	5th	District	Scholarship	Essay	Rubric	
	

Assessor: Excellent	
	

Good	 Satisfactory	 Poor	

Essay	Details	
	

Points:________	
	
	
	
	
	
Points:________	
	

 
 
 

Points:________	
	
	
	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Points:________	
 

15	pts.	
Followed instrs. for 
essay: 1) 1” margins; 
2) double-spaced; 3) 
organized in 
paragraphs. 
 
	
10	pts.	
Met 500 word 
requirement  
 
 
10	pts.		
Introduction is 
inviting, states main 
topic; previews what 
will be presented in 
paper; details in 
logical order, 
presented effectively; 
is compelling. 
 
	
	
15	pts.	
Demonstrates a 
comprehensive 
discussion and 
understanding of the 
topic using own 
words.  

10	pts	
Followed 2 of 3 of 
instrs. for essay: 1) 1” 
margins; 2) double-
spaced; 3) organized 
in paragraphs. 
	
	
10	pts.	
Met 500 word 
requirement 
 
 
8	pts.	
The introduction 
states the main topic; 
previews what will be 
presented in paper; 
details are presented; 
elicits an emotional 
response from reader 
 
	
	
	
10	pts.	
Demonstrates a 
thorough 
understanding of 
topic using own 
words.  

5	pts.	
Followed 1 of 3 of the 
instrs. for essay: 1) 
1” margins; 2) 
double-spaced; 3) 
organized in 
paragraphs. 
	
5	pts.	
Under/over 500 word 
requirement by 100 -
199 words  
 
5	pts.	
The introduction 
clearly states the 
main topic and 
previews the 
structure of the 
paper; details are in 
logical order; 
Content of essay 
keeps the interest of 
the reader. 
	
5	pts	
Demonstrates a 
satisfactory 
discussion and 
understanding of the 
chosen topic in your 
own words. 

0	pts.	
Did not follow 
instructions for essay 
 
 
 
 
 
0	pts.	
Under/over 500 words 
by 200 words or more.  
 
	
0	pts.	
There is no clear 
introduction of the 
main topic or 
structure of the paper.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
0	pts	
Does not demonstrate 
an understanding of 
the chosen topic. Used 
Ai / Chatgpt  

	
Total	pts:		

    

 


